MINUTES OF STEERING COMMITTEE MEETING

OF THE 

DEL MONTE BEACH NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

July 11, 2023
A Steering Committee Meeting of the Del Monte Beach Neighborhood Association was held at 138 Seafoam on July 11, 2023.  Attending were Joe Fogel, Carol Harpster, Larry Gamble, Marian Deering, Marigrace Gamble, Lori Mazzuca, Gerry Swisher, Andrea Olsen-Medina and Katherine Barry.  Jayme Fields and David Potter were absent.  Caroline Fogel also attended.
The meeting was called to order at 6:05 pm by President Joe Fogel.  Marigrace moved, and Larry seconded a motion that the Minutes of the meeting of June 13, 2023 be approved, which passed unanimously.
Treasurer Larry Gamble said that the balance in the bank is now $7,972.70; the sum of $204.94 was spent per motion at our last meeting.
Marian stated that the By-Laws Committee, consisting of herself, Katherine, Gerry, and Larry, met and she passed out copies of the By-Laws in which items marked in blue were to be deleted and items marked in yellow were to be added.  After discussion, Larry indicated that all comments should come in before or during the next Steering Committee meeting.  The updated Bylaws will be presented to the membership for approval at the next Del Monte Beach Membership meeting.
Marigrace talked about plans for the September 16th Street Party on Dunecrest. For the menu she suggested to:   (1) Hire a “taco man” to make tacos on site for a fee based on the number of tacos made, (2) Provide cut up watermelon, and (3) Finger desserts, to be provided by members.  Joe suggested asking Kelly to DJ; he may do it gratis.  He will send out the save the date notice to all members, and then email again in a month asking members to RSVP.  It was suggested that we invite the Mayor, Gino Garcia, Santos and Thys.
Our next meeting will be on August 17, 2023, at 6:00 pm at 138 Seafoam Avenue.

There being no further business, the meeting closed.

Carol Harpster, Secretary

